
Northview Newsletter

Principal’s Message

Counseling Updates

ASB Updates

VOLUME 4

Hello Northview Familia,
We have a lot to to celebrate as we move into the last week of
September. The Helpful Honda People commercial that was
filmed at Northview will premiere on September 25 in English
and Spanish broadcasting networks. Our average daily
attendance this week improved by 1% to 97.4%. Our September
Attendance Challenge comes to an end this week and students
will receive a summons with an invitation to collect their reward
on Tuesday, October 3 during Late Start. More information to
come. Let’s finish off the month strong. Si Se Puede.

Friday, September 22 marked the end of our first grading period.
Teachers are in the process of entering grades and will finish by
Thursday afternoon. Parents will be able to see finalized grades
on Aeries starting on October 5. Students, please make sure that
you are checking in with your teachers regarding any missing
assignments. 

October is College Awareness Month! Seniors, UC applications
opened on August 1 and Cal State applications open on October
1. Get started on your applications as soon as possible. Stay
tuned for upcoming college application workshops in the next
few weeks. Applications close on November 30, 2023.

Keep wearing your college gear during College Gear Thursday to
help promote a college-going culture.

Club Rush took place on Friday, September 22 and was a
huge success!  We have a lot of new clubs this year 

Homecoming 2023: A Night at the Masquerade is taking place
on October 21, 2023 at the Santa Anita Park from 7pm - 11pm.  
Tickets will go on sale in the ASB Office starting Monday,
September 25.  Dance contracts will be availble in the ASB
Office.  Ticket prices will start at $100 with an ASB Card and
$110 without an ASB Card, and will go up weekly.  
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Mr. Francisco Hernandez Salgado is
Northview's King of Comfort! He is our new
Mental Health and Wellness counselor and
you can find him in Northview's new
Wellness Center (room M-2). 

Although Mr. H. is new to Northview, he has
worked in the field of education for 9 years
as a teacher, counselor, and a college
admissions representative. He returned
home to Southern California after spending
many years in Massachusetts. Mr. H's
favorite thing about Northview so far is all
of the students that he has worked with. He
says that our students are the kindest,
most welcoming souls he's ever had the
pleasure of working with. 

One interesting thing about Mr. H, is that he
was Homecoming Prince in high school
and Homecoming King in college! When Mr.
H. is not at Northview, he enjoys running,
weight lighting, paddle boarding, and
cooking. We are thankful for the impact
that Mr. H. has had on Northview in his
short time with us. 

Hello, Vikings!
Start your week with a dose of tranquility! Join us at the Wellness Center every Monday
morning, starting at 8:05 am, for a calming meditation session.

For Students: 
Looking to receive updates and reminders about how amazing you are from the
Wellness Center? Subscribe to our text updates! Text @vikingwc23 to the number 810-
10 and follow the instructions.

Seniors, 
If you have questions about college applications, swing by the Wellness Center every
Thursday during 1st period, 7th period, or by appointment. We're here to provide a
peaceful workspace and answer any questions.

For Families: 
We’re excited to announce that our first monthly family workshop, Demystifying Mental
Health, will be held on October 26th 5:30 pm-6:30 pm @ the Northview Library.

Wellness Updates! Staff Spotlight
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You will learn about the AP program at
our school, the College Board website,
how to help your student register for an
AP exam and how to process payments.

Are you or your child currently enrolled
in an AP Course?

Please join us for an AP Parent
Information Meeting on Tuesday,
September 26, 2023 at 6:00pm in the
Northview High School Library. We will
have a Spanish session at 6:30pm.

We are hosting our annual SAT Day on
Wednesday, October 11, 2023. The SAT is an
exam that many colleges and universities
use as a factor to determine acceptance.
Students are also able to earn scholarship
money if they do well. Ultimately, taking the
SAT allows students to get an idea of how
college-ready they are. All students will be
taking a version of the SAT on that day,
please see below:

9th Graders: Digital PSAT
10th Graders: Digital PSAT
11th Graders: Digital PSAT
12th Graders: SAT

Link your Khan Academy account to your
College Board account to get access to a
personalized SAT practice course. You
must have both a College Board account
and a Khan Academy account.

SAT Day

AP Parent Meeting



Varsity Football is currently 5-1 in
their season after their most recent
victory over Harvard-Westlake.
Varsity Football will be away for
their game against Bonita on
Thursday, September 28 at 7:00pm.
JV Football will be home and
Freshmen Football will be away for
their games against Bonita on
Friday, September 29 at 3:30pm.

Cross Country competed in their
first league race on Thursday,
September 21 and at the Carlsbad
Grit and Grind Invite on Saturday,
September 23.  This week they will
be preparing for the Brea Invite at
Carbon Canyon Park on Saturday,
September 30.

Girls Volleyball will be on the road
this week for both of their games.
They play Diamond Ranch on
Monday, September 25 with both
Freshmen and JV playing at
3:30pm and Varsity playing at
5:00pm. They play West Covina on
Wednesday, September 27 with
Freshmen playing at 3:30pm, JV
playing at 4:30pm, and Varsity
playing at 6:00pm.

Girls Tennis has two big rivalry
matches this week. Varsity will be
home and JV will be away for their
match against Covina on Tuesday,
September 26 at 3:00pm. Varsity
will be home and JV will be away
for their match against San Dimas
on Thursday, September 28 at
3:00pm.

9/25 - AVID Field Trip
to CSUF and HIU
9/27 - Drop and Cover
Drill
9/29 - Homecoming
Court Nominations
Due
10/3 - Late Start
10/5 - College Fair @
Covina District Field
10/6 - Homecoming
Rally
10/11 - SAT Day
10/11 - Minimum Day
10/12 - Make-up
Pictures
10/17 - Late Start
10/19 - Great California
Shakeout
10/20 - Homecoming
Football Game
10/21 - Homecoming
Dance
10/26 - AP Parent
Information Meeting
10/30 - Lockdown Drill

This week we transported 96 students to the
CSU College Fair in Pasadena and Anaheim.
All 23 California State University campuses
were in attendance. Students had the
opportunity to talk to college representatives,
collect college flags & swag, and attend
college related workshops! Our students
found it very beneficial and totally worth their
time.

The CSU application will open Oct. 1 
The deadline to submit is Nov. 30

Students that qualify for free or reduced lunch
will qualify for 4 free CSU applications.
Otherwise, the cost is $70 per application.
Students are encouraged to do their research
to figure out which CSU is the right fit. 
CLICK HERE- to explore the CSU’s by major. 

Students are encouraged to join AVID Club,
visit our career center and check in with our
AVID teachers about upcoming CSU campus
visits and guest speakers.

Future Ready! This Week in Sports

Upcoming Events
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Go Vikings!Go Vikings!

https://www.calstate.edu/attend/degrees-certificates-credentials/Pages/search-degrees.aspx

